
 
 

The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Virtual Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, December 10, 2020 
7:00 pm 

 
Attending: Jackson Schultz, Steve Speranza, Whisky Wolinski, Ulf 
Westhoven, Robert Dobias, Ted Dooley and Scott McBurney  
Also: Jay Borkland 
 
The meeting was called to order and the first order of business was to 
successfully approve the minutes from the September 30, 2020 meeting, 
The vote was unanimous. 
 
The committee then voted to designate Mark (Whisky) Wolinski to 
represent HWAC on the newly formed Hadley School Re-Use Advisory 
Committee. The vote was again unanimous. 
 
There was nothing to update the committee on our two grant applications, 
so the date of our next meeting was decided to be January 19, 2021 and 
the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


